TOWN OF WINCHENDON
OFFICE OF THE TOWN MANAGER

109 Front Street, Dept. 1, Winchendon, MA 01475-1758
__________________________________________________________________________________
Telephone (978) 297-0085   Fax: (978) 297-1616
jsultzbach@townofwinchendon.com

TO:		Board of Selectmen

FROM:	Justin Sultzbach, Town Manager

DATE:		March 14th, 2022

RE:		WCP Amphitheater – City Enterprise - Update
 
Board Members,

At our last meeting there were concerns expressed that the increased award for this project may impact our general award for our 2022 Grant Requests. I have had several conversations with the Robinson Broadhurst Foundation since that discussion, including more recently a conversation with Don VanEtten, President of the Robinson Broadhurst Foundation. Mr. VanEtten has confirmed that this increase is completely independent of the general grant cycle and would not have a negative impact on other much needed projects in town in the coming years. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]As always, I’d like to express gratitude on behalf of our community to the Robinson Broadhurst Foundation and their generosity. Without their philanthropy, many community oriented projects, events, and initiatives would be underfunded or not funded at all. Their mission to improve the lives of our residents resonates deeply with our work in Town Hall, and their positive impact in the community is certainly felt and appreciated. 
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